
   
 

 

June 16, 2020 
 
Douglas Wright 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
Subject: Orlando Utilities Commission (OUC) Responses to DN 20200000-OT - Review of 

the 2020 Ten-Year Site Plans for Florida’s Electric Utilities - Data Request #1 

Dear Mr. Wright, 

Attached please find a revised response to Question No. 10 of the subject data request.  If you have any 
questions about this revised response, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/    
 
Bradley Kushner 
Executive Consultant 
nFront Consulting LLC 
BradKushner@nFrontConsulting.com 
(816) 547-1637 
 
Cc: Florida Public Service Commission, Office of the Commission Clerk 

mailto:BradKushner@nFrontConsulting.com


 

10.  Please identify all closed and open Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) dockets and all non-
docketed FPSC matters which were/are based on the same load forecast used in the Company’s current 
planning period TYSP. 

Revised OUC Response: 

The only closed or opened FPSC dockets or non-docketed FPSC matters based on the same load forecast 
used in OUC’s 2020 TYSP is Docket No. 20200107-EM. 




